
Disclaimer for equipment handed out 
 
 

The items that have been donated to Barney’s Baby 

Bank have been checked against our safety checklists 

and are in good working order. However, please be 

aware that they are pre-owned, so expect some general 

wear and tear. 

​

BiG KIDS and Barney’s Baby Bank accept no 

responsibility for the items supplied and will not be 

liable for any malfunctions that may occur while the 

items are in use. 

 

Please ensure you are happy with the items before 

accepting them and check they are safe before using 

them.  

Please supervise your child while equipment is in use, if 

applicable.   


	Disclaimer for equipment handed out 

